
1953-54

The following article in the Bristol Evening Post highlighted the League's ambition to create a third division for the 1954-55 season in 
response to increasing applications.  However, the formation of a third division would not become a reality until 10 years later.

Bristol Evening Post - 24 June 1954

Bristol Evening Post - 29 May 1954 -
believed to be the final points standing for
the season.


